
 

 

 

 

 

12th March 2019 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Class 2 Reception children have been given the opportunity to take part in an Introduction to Play (PE) 

Festival on 21st March at the Walker Activity Dome. This tournament will be hosted by the Newcastle P.E. 

and School Sport Service and will involve activities with children from other schools around Newcastle.  

The children are to come into school in their uniform. To take part in the PE activity they must have their 

plain royal blue PE shorts, a plain red t-shirt and a pair of trainers or sandshoes. Children will get changed in 

school before departing. Children can wear their school sweatshirt or cardigan, and a coat will also be 

needed. No other sportswear should be worn as the children are representing the school.  Please provide 

your child with a bottle of plain still water for the event. 

The Play Festival will start at 1.00pm and run until 2.45pm. The children will travel to and from the venue 

by coach accompanied by staff. As the event does not finish until 2.45pm every attempt will be made to 

have the children return to school by home time, however please be patient if we are running a little late. 

If you would like to accompany us on the trip, please let a member of Early Years staff know. We have 

space for 2 parent helpers only and we will do this on a first come first served basis. 

Please return your permission to the school office by Monday 18th March 2019. 

Kind regards 

Mrs J Bayes 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

Please return by Monday 18th March 2019 

I give permission for ______________________________________ in class __________ to attend the PE 

Play Festival on 21st March 2019 at Walker Activity Dome. 

Signed __________________________________________  Print name ___________________________ 

Emergency contact __________________________________________________ 

Medical conditions __________________________________________________ 


